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19 July 2017 — Weekly Newsletter

Back to school

Please note that the children return to school on Tuesday 5" September and on the first day our teachers will all be in
the playground from 8.50am to collect their new classes. I have asked the Junior School staff to come over to our
playground to collect their new children too, something we have done for many years now. Then, we hope, they will feel
safe and secure as a class group.

Year 2 Leavers Disco - Tonight (Wednesday 19" July) from 5pm until 7pm, no money required. Children to be dropped
off at 4.50pm and collected at 7pm.

Friday 21°° July — Toy day and non uniform for all classes.

THANK YOU!!

On behalf of all the staff I would like to thank you for the lovely words, wonderful cards and generous gifts we have
received this week! Your children are a pleasure to teach and you are such a supportive group of parents — we consider
ourselves very lucky to work with you all. Have a fantastic summer and we will see you in September!

Anne Graham
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